
Session Business 
May 18, 2025 
 

1. Cheryl Nichols advised Session that the Presbytery of New Covenant will be offering 
churches the opportunity to have Strategic Planning consultation for a year through 
LEAD free of charge.  An informational meeting will be held on May 28, 2025, at 
11:30 a.m.  Cheryl registered for the meeting as a way to gather information on what 
it entails.  She received a link to the meeting which she will share with anyone who is 
interested in participating. The Administration Committee, Steve Scheffler, Rev. Seth 
Saathoff, and Randy Blanton have also signed up. 
 

2. Pat Hudson advised Session that the sign for PDS below the Family Life Center 
sign needs to be replaced. He will send a picture of the new proposed sign to 
Session for approval electronically. 

 
3. Building & Grounds plans to take out some of the equipment in the old kitchen that 

is no longer being used.  They will submit a quote to Session for what it will cost. 
 

4. There will be no Session Meetings in June or July. 

Upcoming Events: 

A. Next Session meeting. Sunday, August 17, 2025, at 12:30 p.m. in person, Room 

105, and via Zoom.   

B. Subsequent Session meeting: Sunday, September 21, 2025 

C. Remaining Presbytery Meetings: July 18 (via Zoom) and November 15, 2025 

(TBD) 

 
New Members: 
Confirmands – Savannah Hector and Karis Morton – April 27, 2025 
Kaleigh Riggs-Harpur - May 11, 2025 
Kwadwo “Kojo” Boadi and Evelyn Gryamfua Frimpong – May 18, 2025 
David Allan Andrew Macdonald – May 18, 2025 
 


